
GENERAL MEMBER’S MEETING - SUNDAY, JANUARY 29, 2:00 PM   
Please note that the January, February, and March Member’s meeting will be held on the 
last Sunday of the month on a trial basis. This change is being made with hopes of 
increasing member participation and attendance. Hope to see many of you there! 
 
For those who wish to participate via zoom, please select the following link to pre-register: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMpduytrTgrGd169A6QtVTDenW-jtrpRI88 

 
 

MEMBERSHIP DUES - The 2023 membership renewal forms have been sent out. If you have not received your 

copy, please contact the office. Completed forms along with payment may be dropped off during office hours 

(Tuesday – Friday 10 am – 4 pm), or mailed to the club (7065 Islington Avenue, Woodbridge, ON L4L 1V9).  

Alternatively, members may pay their membership dues on Sunday, January 29th at the member’s meeting. 

 

ETA D’ORO – The Eta D’Oro will resume their Wednesday afternoon gatherings starting FEBRUARY 1 in the 
Canada Room.   
 
 

FFWA - Join the FFWA at Niagara Fallsview Casino – Sunday February 12 - $40 includes 
transportation and $35 in slot play. For reservations call Elemanna at 905-859-4180 or 
Ughetta at 905-851-6561 
 
 

FFWA MEETING – FEBRUARY 15 - Dementia coach, Yuylia Goloida, BSW, MSW/RSW, 
will be giving a presentation on "Caring for the Caregiver". Learn the fundamentals of 
caregiving and coping skills.  Meeting start time is 7:30 and is open to everyone. 
 

 

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY - The FFWA will be celebrating its annual tribute to women with a luncheon 
and special entertainment at Famous People Players Theatre on SATURDAY, MARCH 4.   Tickets are $80 or 
$87 (depending on menu choice) and include both the lunch and the play.    In a new twist - men are more than 
welcome for this event!  For additional information and reservations call Patricia at 416-244-7287 or Fiorella at 
905-851-3074    
 

 

SUNDAY, MAY 28, 2023 – SAVE THE DATE TO CELEBRATE -  Preparations are underway for 

the 90th Anniversary celebration of the Famee Furlane Toronto.  If you would like to join our 

committee, or volunteer for that day, please contact the office.  Also, we are reaching out to all 

members for their help in gathering memorable photos capturing the past 90 years, that they would 

like to share. Please email photos (along with a brief description and year taken – if known) to 

reception@fameefurlane.com (subject line: 90thANNIVERSARY).   You may also drop off your photos and the 

office will scan and return originals.  Please label on the back with your name and phone number.  
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 Mandi Newsletters and the Forum are also available on our website
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